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ADAM MURRAY APPOINTED TO THE L OS ANGELES COUNTY CITIZENS’
ECONOMY AND EFFICIENCY COMMISSION

Adam Murray is the newest member of the Los Angeles County Citizens” Economy and Efficiency Commission.
He was nominated by Supervisor Gloria Molina and approved by the Board of Supervisors.

Adam Murray is the Executive Director of Inner City Law Center, a nonprofit legal services organization located on
Skid Row. Prior to joining ICLC, Adam was a litigator with the international law firm of Howrey LLP. Adam has
taught courses in economics and political science at East Los Angeles College. He sits on the board of the ACLU of
Southern California, and previously served as president of the boards of both the Housing Rights Center of Southern
California and the Immigration Center for Women and Children. He is also a former board member of the Fair
Housing Council of the San Gabriel Valley, and of the Center for Progressive Leadership. Adam received a B.A. in
International Relations from Pomona College, an M.A. in economics from Claremont Graduate University, and a J.D.
from U.C. Berkeley’s Boalt Hall School of Law. Adam and his wife, Aman Thind, live in north-east Los Angeles.

They enjoy playing soccer and spending time with their two young children.

“The Economy and Efficiency Commission has a long history of making recommendations that approve the
effectiveness of local government. Mr. Murray commented upon his appointment. “I am honored that Supervisor
Molina has given me the opportunity to serve on this commission.”

Each of the five members of the Board of Supervisors appoints four commissioners to the Economy and Efficiency
Commission for a two-year term. The commissioners may be reappointed. The previous year’s Grand Jury foreperson

is appointed by the Board as the Commission’s 215 member. Created in 1964, the Commission is charged with
reviewing all aspects of local government management, operations and policies and submits recommendations to the
Board of Supervisors with the objective of improving the economy, efficiency and effectiveness of local government.
The members of this commission provide their time to the County on a voluntary basis and serve without pay.
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